
 

 

                                
 

25 June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

One of our families has recently lost everything due to a house fire. We have decided to fundraise 

for them by running a bake sale. Our student council are in the process of making bliss balls. 

Along with other baked items we are providing some dairy free, sugar free and nut free options,  

Prices will start from 0.50c 

If you would like to contribute a baked item, please send to school by Thursday afternoon. You are 

welcome to purchase some baking from school on Friday 28 June from 1.30pm.  

Thank you for your support. 

                   
 

 

 


